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Non-Participating Manufacturers 
 

REVISED 

 
The Department of Aging has resolved the outstanding rebate issues with 3 of the 
manufacturers contained on the list distributed on August 29, 2023. 
 
The remaining labelers identified below will no longer have their products 

reimbursed by PACE, PAP, and CRDP effective October 2, 2023. 

 
Providers using products from these manufacturers may wish to explore alternative 

sources. 

Labeler 
Number 

Drug Manufacturer 
Name 

Medication(s) Affected 

08317 Arkray USA, Inc Techlite® pen needle, Assure ID® 

syringes and pen needles 

08489 HTL – Strefa, SA Droplet® insulin syringes and pen 

needles, Medlance Plus® lancets 

69087 Clarus Therapeutics, Inc Jatenzo® 

71715 Paratek Pharmaceuticals, Inc Nuzyra®  

72512 Averitas Pharma, Inc Qutenza® 

72974 Myovant Sciences, Inc Orgovyx®, Myfembree® 

73154 Ardelyx, Inc Ibsrela® 

73521 Oyster Point Pharma, Inc Tyrvaya® 

73336 Urovant Sciences, Inc Gemtesa® 

73562 Nestle Healthcare Nutrition, 

Inc 

Viokace®, Zenpep® 

 
Please direct any questions concerning this non‐compliance decision to the appropriate 

manufacturer. 
 


